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Dear Spectrum Colleagues,

For the past two years, the Spectrum Institute for Teaching and Learning (SITL) has implemented an initiative to promote, enhance, and disseminate the Spectrum of Teaching Styles. This initiative is our workshop series, a series of virtual meetings with Spectrum experts from around the world. In 2022, the core theme of our series was “Hearing from the Spectrum Experts”, and this year it was “Broadening the Spectrum of Teaching Styles Through Global Coalition.” 

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]To continue to engage more scholars and practitioners interested in the Spectrum of Teaching Styles, the SITL is excited to announce our 2024 series, “Revealing the Spectrum of Teaching Styles in Various Stages of Education”. These sessions will be starting in March 2023 and will provide colleagues with an opportunity to communicate their practices of teaching the Spectrum and their thoughts about enhancing Spectrum related knowledge.
The SITL plans to arrange five online sessions for the 2024 workshop series. In these sessions, we would welcome Spectrum presentations about issues related to social justice and inclusion, social and emotional learning (SEL), technology, teacher training and professional development, teacher socialization, content knowledge, PSTs perceptions of training and using, as well as other areas of interest. Each of the workshop sessions will last 60 minutes, and will include two presentations (25-minute presentation plus 5 minutes for questions/discussion). The tentative dates and times for these sessions are as follows:

Friday 8.3.2024, 10:00am EST
Friday 22.3.2024, 10:00am EST
Friday 5.4.2024, 10:00am EST
Friday 19.4.2024, 10:00am EST 
Friday 10.5.2024, 10:00am EST

[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]If you would like to present during the 2024 workshop series, please submit the attached Application form to spectruminstituteboard@gmail.com no later than January 31, 2024.  

The 2024 workshop series represents one of SITL’s continued efforts for disseminating the Spectrum of Teaching Styles and enriching its influences on the world. We certainly hope you can be part of it.  Please forward any questions you may have about this event to the above e-mail address.



On behalf of the SITL board,

Nikolaos Digelidis, President,
Robin Deng-Yau Shy, Vice-President,
Wei Feng-Min, Vice-President and Secretary,
Mark Byra, Treasurer

And,

Autumn Rosencrantz, SITL Executive Director
rosencrantz.work@gmail.com 
PO Box 880488
Port St. Lucie, FL 34988
Phone: 561-818-4967
Fax: 772-249-5393


PO Box 880488, Port St. Lucie, FL 34988
(561) 818-4967 
(772) 249-5393
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